
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
December 10, 2018 

TO:  Christopher J. Roscetti, Technical Director 
FROM: Zachery S. Beauvais, Resident Inspector 
SUBJECT: Pantex Plant Activity Report for Week Ending December 7, 2018 
 
DNFSB Staff Activity:  D. Andersen and R. Jackson observed a nuclear explosive safety change 
evaluation, walked down construction projects and performed resident inspector duties. 
 
The Resident Inspectors attended briefings at DNFSB Headquarters in Washington, DC. 
 


